
From: Delores Haak <haakdel@gmail.com>  
Sent: April 11, 2019 1:00 PM 
To: Parks, Timothy <TParks@cityofmadison.com> 
Subject: 11 Story Bldg. on E. Wash. 
 
I'm writing due to the article in today's WSJ about the "potential impacts of sunshine 
glaring off the building's glass."  In the latest Living Bird  magazine edited by Cornell 
Lab of Ornithology, there is an article on bird-friendly stadiums.  How exciting to read 
that the Bucks new home stadium is the first-ever certified bird-friendly professional 
sports arena.  How exciting it would be if this new building on E. Wash could not only be 
non-glare, but be bird-friendly!  Thanks for your consideration.  Delores Haak 
 


